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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO:  Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FROM: Pamela Bratschi, Interim City Administrator/Treasurer 
DATE: December 13, 2023 
 
RE: MOTION TO ADOPT SPECIAL ASSESSMENT RESOLUTION #1 AND SET 

PUBLIC HEARING DATE FOR JANUARY 22, 2024 
 
 
At the end of each year there are delinquent water/sewer, sidewalks, nuisance cuts, ditch 
and culvert and other bills.  This starts the process of moving these delinquent amounts to 
the 2024 tax roll. 
 
Property owners have until February 29, 2024 before the delinquent amounts are given to 
City Council for final approve before they will be placed on their property tax bill.   
 
The resolution sets the Public Hearing date for January 22, 2024 at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
Suggested Motion:  
 
To adopt the attached resolution and set the Public Hearing for Special 
Assessments for January 22, 2024 at 7:30 p.m. 


